FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
In terms of the selective license scheme that the council introduced in October 2022 and given that LCC have now issued 3.5k licences how much has the scheme cost the council so far?

My understanding is the money raised from licence applications to date should only be used to process those same licence applications and so in broad terms the money raised to date should equal the cost to date.
Answer: The Council holds the data you have asked for.

The funding structure for the selective licensing team is complex and is based on costs and expenditure over the 5 years. 

Costs to date:
October 2022-March 2023

£549,727.97

April 2023-March 2024

£1,196,362.39

April 2024-August 2024

£539,102.60      

The Selective Licensing Scheme aims to be cost neutral over the 5-year period of the scheme. The income to date will not equal the cost to date. Income from licence fees will be higher at the beginning of the scheme when large numbers of licence applications are received.  Income will reduce over time as the number of licence applications reduces.  Expenditure is primarily spent on staffing and associated costs and is expected to remain broadly static over each of the 5 years.  

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
